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Date: July 2nd, 2020 
 
 
City of Lee’s Summit, MO 
Development Services 
220 SE Green Street 
Lee’s Summit, MO 64063 
 
 
RE: Osage First Plat – Water 
  
 
We are responding to your comments dated June 23rd, 2020 and are submitting with this letter 
revised plans. Please find the original comments below; our responses are below in bold italics. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Brock Worthley 
 
Engineering Review – Corrections 
 

1. Pipe insulation detail appeared to be missing from the plans. Previously-approved pipe 
insulation details involved construction of a “doghouse” type structure beneath grade. 
Please provide the detail in the final submittal.  
 
Per conversations with city, insulation is only required when the pipe is less than 
36” deep. All pipes are greater than 36” deep so insulation is no longer needed. 
 

2. Ductile iron pipe must be zinc-coated in all instances. 
 
Ductile iron pipe labels changed to ductile iron pipe with zinc-coating. 


